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Washington, D.C., Tuesday, September 13, 2011
Counselor Pierre Giroux
Alternate Representative of Canada
Chair of the Working Group on 
  the Review of OAS Programs
Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs
Distinguished Chair,
I am hereby informing you that at the last meeting of the Working Group to Review the Proposed Program-Budget, held on September 9, the member states instructed me to write you requesting that you explore among the delegates the possibility of including on the list of topics to be handled by the Working Group that you chair the issue of subsidies to Autonomous and Decentralized Autonomous Bodies of the Organization.
On a preliminary basis, the member states exchanged ideas on the advisability of granting subsidies to those bodies instead of keeping staff- and non-staff expenses within the Organization; and of exploring, should the topic be accepted, what legal mechanism would effect that change.
Bearing in mind that the Working Group that you chair had agreed on the dynamics of sending you proposed topics for our work, I would be most grateful if this concern were taken into account. 

Sincerely,

César Edgardo Martínez Flores

Counselor, Alternate Representative of El Salvador

Chair of the Working Group to 

Review the Proposed Program-Budget
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